
Procor LINK-NET® Internet Security Update
The “Heartbleed” bug is a newly discovered security vulnerability that puts users' passwords at many popular Web sites at 
risk. Procor Limited has conducted a scan of all of its websites including Procor Link-Net® and discovered no instances of 
the “Heartbleed” software flaw or the version of security software that contains it. We engage in a number of security 
activities to help ensure the safety and privacy of customer information. Although no customer actions are necessary at 
this time, we generally recommend changing passwords regularly.

Please contact your Procor customer service representative with any questions.
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